
I am writing in vigorous support of HB 2021.  This bill will help us immensely to do our part in stopping the increase in  green house 
gas then reducing and doing  it in a manner that we can sustain.  At the same time there will be green well paying jobs available 
wherever people live in Oregon to weatherize home and business space with conservation of electricty. There will also be good jobs 
in installation and manintiance of wind and solar generation widely in the state. The great increase in wind, solar and conservation of 
energy is necessary to be rid of GhG producing fuel in generation of electricity. 

Please do not let this unique opportunity pass.  Promote and approve HB 2021. 

Bill Harris
503 228 3448
NW Portland 


